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Yale University  
School of Law  
New Haven, Conn. 
 
Dear Bill: 
 

Under separate cover I am having sent to you a copy of the Materials in the Law of 
Corporation Finance in their early reprint.  The second or final edition is coming out through 
West & Co. this fall. 

 
Do let me have your book on finance; we need it very badly, and I can probably make 

good use of it down here.  Better yet, tell Callaghan to send me a copy as a part of their publicity; 
I might get a market for it at Columbia which would help keep the ball rolling. 

 
Thank you for your good words about the Summer Course.  I am not sure that it is as 

brilliant as you make out; it is a start, and if we kept it going something could be made out of it.  
As yet it is merely in embryo. 

 
When you are in New York give me a ring, and let us have lunch.  Meanwhile give my 

very best regards to our mutual friends in New Haven, especially Karl and Professor Hicks. 
 

Very sincerely, 
 
 
Adolph Berle 

 


